
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT:  February 8, 2018 
 

Dylan Janney commits to Emory and Henry College 
 
FSCI proudly announces that Dylan Janney will play for the Emory and Henry 
College men’s soccer program in 2018.  Emory and Henry College is a NCAA 
Division 3 school located in Emory VA.   
 
Dylan has been a member of the FSCI Phoenix travel soccer program for 2 years 
from 2016 to 2018.  Dylan is a midfielder in our boys 2000 age group.  He attends 
Stafford High School.  Dylan states the following: 
 
“I would like to thank my family, friends, coaches and teammates for all the support 
that they have given me. After my visit to Emory & Henry (E&H) College, I had no 

doubt that that's where I want to continue my education. The smaller size classrooms, intimate and friendly 
atmosphere of the campus, and the fact that professors genuinely care about the students really appeal to me. 
The next morning, the soccer coach offered me a position on the roster and it was a no brainer regarding my 
decision to commit to this institution. However, at the urge of my parents to think things over, I waited another 
day later to inform E&H that I would love to attend their school and join the soccer club. I would like to express 
my deepest gratitude to the FSCI Phoenix organization. This club had done wonders for me and I wouldn't be 
here without them and the help of Coach Donnie and Coach Marcello. 
 
Dylan’s high school GPA is 3.2.  As a result of excelling in the classroom, Dylan received $13,000 in academic 
scholarships.   
 

 Coach Marcello Manzano states: “Dylan was very intent upon playing at the next level and made a 
decision to train harder, participate in extra training, and embrace the tough challenges.  I am very 
proud of him because he stayed laser focused on his goal of playing at the next level”     

 

 Coach Donnie Wheeler states the following:  “Dylan is a determined young man. He joined the club in 
2016 and gave his all. Since the beginning of the fall season in 2017, Dylan knew he wanted to play in 
college. He began working extra hard at practice and outside of practice to accomplish his goal and his 
determination has been incredible. Whenever he comes out of the game, he always asks what he could 
do better and work on. When he went back in, he made the adjustments we shared. Dylan is a fine 
young and has been a blessing to me. ” 

 

 
About FSCI 
FSCI is a youth soccer club based in Fredericksburg VA.  Founded in 2009, the club offers a travel program, 
recreation program, training programs, and a college recruitment program that assists interested players. 
 
Media Point of Contact 
FSCI Executive Director 
phoenix@fredericksburgsoccer.org 
 

FSCI Contact Information 
PO Box 2668 
Spotsylvania VA 22553 
540-419-0964 
www.fredericksburgsoccer.org 
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